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 PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT BOARD 
 
 
 
Date:  June 7, 2017 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Scott Lennon 
President, City Council and 
City Councilors 
 
City of Newton 
1000 Commonwealth Avenue 
Newton, MA 02459 
 
Dear President Lennon: 
 
On June 5, 2017, the Planning & Development Board (P&D Board) held the 
continuation of the public hearing associated with the Mark Newtonville, LLC 
petition #95-17, for a change of zone to Mixed –Use 4 for a portion of the 
land located at Walnut Street, Washington Street and Washington Terrace 
that is currently zoned Business 1 and Business 2. 
 
Following the close of the public hearing, the Planning& Development Board 
deliberated and voted 3-3 with respect to the request for a zone change 
request at this property. 
 
Submitted on behalf of the Planning & Development Board. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Scott I. Wolf 

Chair 
 

    

 

 

 

Setti D. Warren 
Mayor 

 
 

Barney Heath 
Director 

Planning & Development 
 

Rachel Powers 
CD Programs Manager 

Planning & Development 
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Scott Wolf, Chair 

Peter Doeringer, Vice Chair 
Barney Heath, ex officio 

Jonathan Yeo 
Megan Meirav 

Sonia Parisca 
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